
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
  
   
   March 6, 2018   

   
      

Re:   SCHUH LIFT STATION ROOF REPLACEMENT 
  

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Schuh Lift Station Roof Replacement project: 
          

T2 CONTRACTING LLC    $27,960.00 
TOMAH, WISCONSIN  
 
Ledegar Roofing Company, Inc.   $35,649.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Braund Building Center    $37,290.00 
Onalaska, Wisconsin 
 
Interstate Roofing & Waterproofing, Inc.  $39,650.00 
Onalaska, Wisconsin 
 
Winona Heating & Ventilating Company  $41,347.20 
Winona, Minnesota 

  
 American Construction Company   Non-Responsive 
 Sparta, Wisconsin 
 
 Culpitt Roofing, Inc.     Non-Responsive 
 West Salem, Wisconsin 
    
The Engineer estimate for the Schuh Lift Station Roof Replacement project is $67,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the contract to T2 Contracting LLC in the  
amount of $27,960.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
 
RT:kn 


